
Fern Creek Fire and EMS has recently made the decision to approve the 
surplus of a 1980 Pirsch Fire Engine from our fleet. To give interested buyers 
the opportunity to view the vehicle in person, it will be available for viewing on 
October 24th at 1300 hours. Location for viewing is 8001 Smyrna Parkway 
Louisville, Kentucky 40228.  

Time is limited as sealed bids for the vehicle are due on October 30th at 1600 
hour. It is important to note that the minimum bid for the vehicle is set: 

 

80-9638 minimum bid is $5,000 

 

Bids must be submitted to: 

Fern Creek Fire & EMS  
(Surplus Vehicles) 

6200 Bardstown Road 
Louisville, Kentucky 40291 

 

 


